Finlay, Tricia

From:

Fodey, Kathryn

Sent:

27 May 2009 16:44

To:

Mooney, Jennifer

Cc:

Bradley, Martin; Boulter, Denise

Subject:

Hyponatraemia

Hi Jennifer - you had asked Martin Bradley to follow up on the training on nurses relating to IV fluids in general and Hyponatraemia in particular. I have been following this issue up with our education providers and this issue was discussed at a meeting of the Education Strategy Group, at which are representatives of the nursing and midwifery education providers along with service education leads. The education providers reported that they had all been contacted by the Hyponatraemia review team directly and had responded with information on training and education within programmes. I am following this up to try and get a copy of the information that was provided but we can respond that this issue has been raised with nursing and midwifery providers of undergraduate and post graduate programmes.

Kathy Fodey
Nursing Officer
Education, Regulation & Workforce
Nursing and Midwifery Directorate
DHSSPS